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Notice – 2024 Spring Street Sweeping 

On April 15th, Spring street sweeping will begin in Clearview Township and will take 

approximately six weeks to complete.  

It is requested that residents avoid parking on the street as much as possible. When 

cleaning up your yard or driveway please spread sand evenly along the curb or the 

edge of the road, as piling it in a mound makes it more difficult for the street sweeper 

to pick up.  

The sweeping will start in Stayner and then move to other areas of the Township as 

roads are completed. 

For more information, please contact:   

Joel Newman 

Roads Foreman 

Clearview Township  

(705) 428-6230 ext. 304 

jnewman@clearview.ca   
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